
 

 

September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Aylestone School Careers 

 

Over the last academic year the Careers section of the Aylestone School website has been packed full of 

information for both students and parents. 

 

Some of the ‘icons’ that have been included are :- 

 

• Student Information 

• Parent Information 

• Teachers Information 

• Information for Employers 

• Labour Market Information 

• Careers Newsletters 

• Upcoming Events 

• Training Provider Information 

• University Information 

• Apprenticeship Information 

 

Under all these headings you will find useful information that will help your child consider their next 

steps once they have finished School. 

 

The Careers Advisor, Mrs Davies, is given monthly reports on any apprenticeship vacancies that are in 

Herefordshire and these can be found under Apprenticeship Information.  There are also some useful 

links that can give you all the most up-to-date Labour Market Information, which is always important to 

consider when your child is choosing their career pathway. 

 

The monthly Careers Newsletter will let you know about what careers events/activities have taken place 

that month as well as giving any updates on future events. 

 

We do hope you find this useful and encourage you to take a look. 

 

If you need to come and speak to somebody at the School about their FE options or career pathway please 

do not hesitate to contact myself (nmoores@aylestone.hereford.sch.uk) or Mrs Rachel Davies 

(rdavies@aylestone.hereford.sch.uk), our Careers Advisor who will be happy to chat with you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
N Moores 

Assistant Head & Careers Lead 
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